
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, October 11, 1966

LIBRARY: The student bulletin note on the times the library will be used for 
Freshman English orientation should be altered:

Instead of Thursday, October 6, 1st, 2nd, k*t and 5^ periods, read: 
Tuesday, October 11, periods 1, 2, 4, and

During Spiritual Emphasis Week, the library will be closed during 
morning chapel and then it will close at 7*20 p.m.

SCHOLARSHIPS: Will all of those who qualified for a Freshman scholarship (you 
must have been the upper 12% of your high school graduating class and 
must not have attended any other college before.) please be sure to 
secure an application from Dean Pecota--that is, if you have noi, al­
ready done so.

SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS: It is coming up next week, are you praying that God will
speak to your heart and draw us all closer to Him?

ATTENTION GIRLS: There will be a meeting for ALL GIRLS (attendance required)
on Wednesday. Please meet promptly at 9 0 0  p.m. in Perks Lounge.

CHRISTMAS PAGEANT: All persons interested in participating in the Christmas 
Pageant "The Incarnated Word" to be presented with the N.W. college 
choir, please sign the sheet available on the SUB bulletin board no 
later than Friday, October l4». No singing or acting experience is 
necessary, but is welcomed.

RIDE NEEDED; Roseanne Skogstad and many others need a ride to Teen Challenge 
every Friday and Saturday evenings. Please notify Dean Pecota for 
any available rides.

CLASS ELECTIONS:

President 

Vice Pres, 

Sec-Treas

Seniors 
Ray Sparre

Wil Metcalf

Linda Morse

Juniors
Hershel Lester 

Leon Moore 

Leanne Dorsing

Sophomores 
Ray Watson

Ken Wooten

(no election)


